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Hello Everyone, I can’t believe it has been 1 month since I
stepped foot into Japan. I do want to thank those who have

given but also prayed as I have gone through this process, all
has been a huge blessing. 

Here in Fukuoka on Sunday’s they have both an English
service and Japanese service which I have been able to

attend both. God has been moving in a mighty way both in
person and through zoom for those who can’t attend in

person. 

 On Monday mornings I have had the privilege of being
able to go to Japanese language class. In this class I have

been learning both the language and a little bit of the
culture. They divide you into the different levels of

knowledge in the language, since I am just starting out I
went into the beginner group they have. Although I have so
far learned a couple greetings, I have enjoyed going every

Monday to learn new words. 

On Thursday’s I have been able to be apart of an English
language club that has been taught by Sister Clevenger. In

this club the locals are able to learn English but also
hangout because it is a very laid back setting. Every week it
is in a new location which I have enjoyed because I get to

see and try different places that are here. I am praying that
one day the club is able to meet at a more perminante
spot so that there can be more exposure to the English

language.

On Wednesday’s here they have an international club
where people that come from all around the world can
meet and hang out. While meeting we work on putting

together various games that we come up with
ourselves. When putting together the games we get

split into different groups to work on the different
portions of what would turn into a full game you can

play. I have enjoyed getting to meet new people from
all over while creating games to play.

On Friday’s the Chase’s have game night hosted
at their home. I look forward to this every week
because I get to try different variety of foods

made by the Chase’s but also get to meet more
people. We have dinner and then we get to enjoy

time with friends playing games. It’s always a
great time and every week it seems like more

people are able to join which is a huge blessing. 


